
Dear parent/guardian,

Early Finish - Thursday 14 March

School will finish at the earlier time of 1:30 pm on Thursday 14 March in preparation for Year
7 and Year 8 parents’ evening.

Parents’ Evening will take place between 2:00 pm and 6:00 pm. We’d love to see all our
Year 7 and Year 8 parents there.

Best wishes,

Ms Barnett

Assistant Headteacher




